
Sender: Rob and Connie Mager 

OPPOSE Measure: SB611 

 

Hello Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development, 

 

This bill, if approved would only harm the rental community. Why do you want to do that? 

We are opposing Rent control – again. 

 

 

SB 611 would further regulate the rental housing community by establishing a 3% 

cap on rent increases plus the Cost of Living Index maxing out at 8% total.  

 

 

Please oppose SB 611 so that the oregonians can take time to regroup and breath. 

 

 

 Our Legislature should concentrate on finding more accurate methods for 

stabilizing housing and not crippling the Oregonians with more restrictive law that is NOT 

Working 

Oregon's current rent control policy destroying the Oregonians. 

 

Please oppose SB 611. 

Sincerely, 

Rob and Connie Mager 

 


